
FILED 2/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02163-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

COLLIER UTILITY COMPANY 

February 15, 2021 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 20210039-WS - Application for original water and wastewater certificates for existing 
utility currently charging for service in Collier County, application for pass through of regulatory 
assessment fees, and application for original certificate of authorization for existing utility currently 
charging for service, by Collier Utility Company. 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

Collier Utility is requesting refund of the total amount of the filing fee - $2,250.00. In its first letter 
withdrawing the application - Collier stated the wrong amount. The total filing fee paid should be refunded. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at either 
trendell@uswatercorp.net or (727) 848-8292. 

Sincerely, 

~ 7 
Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
I/ for Collier Utility Company 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard - New Port Richey, FL 34652 

Tel: (866) 753-8292 Fax: (727) 848-7701 




